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AMI/Virtual Day for Tuesday, January 7, 2025 

 
St. Louis, MO – Due to ongoing severe weather conditions in our region, all 
schools in Saint Louis Public Schools will transition to an Alternative Methods of 
Instruction (AMI)/virtual learning day tomorrow, Tuesday, January 7, 2025.  
 
This means all students will engage in learning remotely, following their 
established schedules. 
 
Administrators, secretaries, custodians, safety and security, and 801 staff are 
expected to return to work tomorrow as usual. Staff is encouraged to move at 
the speed of safety and report when possible. We understand that some streets 
have not been cleared. If this impacts any members of staff, we ask that they 
please return home, stay safe, and notify their supervisor. 
 
Extracurricular activities, including athletic practices and after-school programs, 
remain canceled for the day. 
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